
 
 

QCT Board Meeting 8 September 2023: 

Outcomes summary 

 

At the fourteenth meeting of its three-year term, the Board: 

• considered engagement and partnership opportunities for development of a stakeholder 
engagement plan  

• approved the sharing of 2022 initial teacher education (ITE) annual reporting data with AITSL as 
required under a Memorandum of Understanding 

• considered implementation of the national Framework for the Certification of Highly Accomplished 
and Lead Teachers (the Framework) in Queensland 

• endorsed activities to inform the future direction of the Certification program  

• endorsed a proposal to review the work areas that deliver on the conduct, discipline and 
enforcement functions of the QCT 

• considered the direction of planning for the 2024 QCT Budget  

• appointed members to serve on the Internal Review Committee and Professional Standards 
Committee 

• endorsed Board meeting dates for 2024. 

 
 

 

  

 


